 	To me, this scholarship demonstrates a commitment to improving the lives of others and acknowledges the bravery of the 11th ACVVC Organization. I am grateful for this opportunity and for the wonderful role model my grandfather, Raymond Szymanski, has been in my life. I see him as a patriot that loves his family, his country and I am truly proud of him. I would also like to thank the family of Ray Ellsworth Johnson for his service to our country and for his sacrifice. I am humbled to be selected for this scholarship and recognize all veterans for their efforts to keep us safe.  

Carly Carlson, granddaughter of Raymond Szymanski, H Co, KIA dedicated to Ray Ellsworth Johnson, C Trp, 11/21/66
